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Jan. 5 - (Day 2) First Day Back

Jan. 12 - Student Led
Conferences - No Classes for
KLH1 and KE1 ONLY

Jan. 13 - Student Led
Conferences - No Classes

Jan. 13 - Home and School

Meeting

Jan. 31 - Damien Lussier
French Immersion Workshops

Feb. 8 - Kindergarten

Registration

Feb. 17 - PD Day - No Classes

 

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Happy New Year! We would like to welcome everyone back to school
from the winter break, Thursday, January 5th. We hope that you had a
wonderful and restful time with friends and family. Looking back,
December was a month of connection and celebration. We were grateful
for the opportunity to invite families into the school to enjoy our winter
concerts. The K-2 classes each performed, with excitement and pride, to
full audiences. We would like to thank Mrs. Holmes for all of her hard
work in organizing three winter concerts, and her flexibility in
rescheduling, as needed, due to weather. The spirit of giving, and
building connections, came to life through the Déjà-View Boutique.
Thank you to those who were key in opening our school holiday store,
Mrs. Kerchak, Mlle Fay, Mme Armstrong-Bernier and Emily Cote (3S),
and to all those, from near and far, who contributed items. Your
involvement, time and commitment brought joy to many students and
their loved ones. As we begin to settle back into familiar routines in
preparation for school, please be reminded that students need to be
dressed warmly for the cold winter weather. Ski pants, a warm jacket, a
toque, mitts and boots are necessary when playing outside during
recess. Packing extra pairs of gloves/mittens and socks is always
recommended, to ensure that students can comfortably enjoy the
snowy weather. If you are needing assistance with winter clothing
please contact our Outreach Facilitator, Anne Cuddington. Student-led
conferences are fast approaching and will be held January 12th (5:00
pm - 7:30 pm) and January 13th (10:00 am - 1:00 pm). This will be a time
to celebrate student accomplishments and learning successes, as well
as set goals for the new term. Should you have any questions regarding
your appointment time, please contact your child’s classroom teacher.
We would like to extend a warm welcome to new staff: Mrs. Eckford (1P),
Mme Little (2W), Mrs. Sharma (EA), Mrs. Markus (EA) and Mrs. Citulsky
(EA). We look forward to seeing you soon.

 Natalie Guimond-Low 
Vice Principal/ Directrice Adjointe
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Thank you so much to our wonderful

Friends, and our community for
donating items so our kids could do

their own shopping! They worked
very hard to earn their Wish Bucks

and enjoyed selecting something for
a loved one!  We couldn't have done it  

without you!

Cheers to 32 Years
 We will be seeing a huge change in a grade
2 French Immersion class in 2023.  Mme
Webber has retired and we welcome  Mme
Little back who will take the reigns. Right
now we imagine Mme Webber will be
enjoying coffee in her pyjamas!  Best
wishes in your retirement Mme Webber. 

 A special thank you to
Emily Cote who worked
tirelessly in our Holiday

store serving
customers, wrapping
gifts, and setting out

new merchandise.  We
definitely could not
have done it without

her! Merci Emily!

Mayor Sharilyn Knox popped by with a donation to our
Déja View Holiday Store!










